
Facilities Notice 
 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 
 

 

Title:  Petch 246 - Biosafety Level 2 Upgrade Renovation - Temporary 
Water Shutdown 

 

Location: Petch 239 and 246 

 

Description: Facilities Management is working with Aral Construction Ltd. to 
undertake renovations to upgrade BCMB’s (Dr. Cameron’s) 
laboratory to meet biosafety level 2 certification requirements.   

 A temporary water shutdown has been scheduled for this Friday, 
October 8 from 7:00am – 9:00am to disconnect existing water lines 
feeding an old fume hood in PCH 246. The water shutdown will 
affect PCH 239 and 246. Access for this work will be through the 
PCH breezeway. 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Time frame: Friday, October 8, 2021 from 7:00 – 9:00 am 

 

FMGT contact: Linda Boggs, Project Manager on behalf of Kim Frechette, Project 
Manager 

 

Email address:  lboggs@uvic.ca or kfrechette@uvic.ca  

 

Phone:  Linda: 250-418-1683 

 Kim: 250-516-2922 
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